
Visitation Policy

We welcome visitors in our facility between the hours of 9am

and 9pm.

We request everyone sign in and out at the front desk with the

time of your arrival, who you are visiting, and what time you

left.

There is no restriction on how long you can stay or how many

visitors a resident can have.

If a Covid positive/suspected positive resident chooses to

receive visitors we will counsel both the resident and their

visitor on the risks of an in-person visit however we will not

restrict visitation.

All visitors must immediately inform the facility if they

develop a fever or symptoms consistent with COVID-19 or test

positive within fourteen (14) days of a visit to the facility.

There is hand sanitizer next to the sign in log, please use it

after signing in and before proceeding to the resident’s room.

We reserve the right to restrict visitation for failure to adhere

to these guidelines or if a visitor is found to be a disruption or

danger to residents or staff.

Former employees are not allowed to visit without prior

management approval.

If you encounter any questions or concerns about your visit to

our facility please ask to speak with Sarah Hines, she can be

reached at (850)478-1114.


